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Chrysler Group LLC Releases Sketch of Mopar® ’11 Charger

April 4, 2011,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - Today, Chrysler Group LLC issued a sketch of its new Mopar® ’11 Charger. The

company will release details of the vehicle later this month.

“After the success of our Mopar ’10 Challenger, we moved on to the iconic Dodge Charger and added even more

performance,” said Pietro Gorlier, President and CEO of Mopar, Chrysler Group’s service, parts and customer-care

brand. “As a new company, we will continue to leverage the heritage of the Mopar brand at every turn.”
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


